
 

 

 

 

Feedback: NDT - Consultation for policy review 
 

Review: Safety, Health, Environment, Risk and Quality Management (SHREQ) Policy 

The policy is intended to adopt the minimum standards and requirements of the Occupational Health and 

Safety Act, 85 of 1993 (OHSA), as well as relevant regulations. It aims to demonstrate the Department’s 

commitment to the provision and promotion of a healthy and safe working environment for employees and 

other external stakeholders whilst on the premises and using departmental infrastructure and to mitigate 

potential risks through the enforcement of the OHSA.  

 

The policy applies to all employees of the National Department of Tourism, all persons visiting, and 

contract workers as well as members of the public whilst on the premises of the Department, all 

contractors and consultants delivering service to the Department, including their employees, and any 

person who has access to the premises occupied by the National Department of Tourism. 

 

Members are urged to peruse the policy (attached) and send inputs and comments to the PSA 

chairperson, Eunice Makhubela, at emakhubela@tourisme.gov.za or PSA Chief Negotiator at 

patricia.hamese@psa.co.za on or before 24 October 2024. 

 

Employees who want to join the PSA can visit the PSA’s website, send an email to ask@psa.co.za, or 

contact PSA Provincial Offices. 

 

 

Reuben Maleka 

GENERAL MANAGER 

FOR PSA MEMBERS: NATIONAL DEPARTMENT OF TOURISM (NDT) 

21-10-2024 

 
 


